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It has been well documented that not only are animals from these "factory farms" are 

not healthy.  Over crowding leads to the need for continual dosing of antibiotics - 

which adds to the resistance to these antibiotics making them less and less effective 

when desperately needed for humans.  In addition, the treatment of these animals is 

often cruel and unnecessary.. 

 

But this is only the beginning!  The concentration of these animals produces mass 

quantities of waste.  This waste is difficult to contain and is a large source of both 

local and extended pollution! 

 

Please support SB 85!! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Marsha L Wilson 


